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 anne rykwert OBJEMPER2015/0851/P 05/03/2015  17:29:06 I find it astonishing that you have allowed an extremely complex and potentially hazardous application 

to be put forward without any engineering details of any kind or any assessment of the known water 

hazards. We are now attending to the matter in detail and require additional time - I would suggest after 

Easter would be appropriate time for a response.  Please note that I am circulating others on the 

Council and Heath and Hampstead.
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